
We met online May 1st however only one of you were able to make this. 

We talked about the Safari Park we talked about possibly getting a ticket to bring a 
friend with you. This was suggested by another young person at another time. You felt 
that you wouldn’t bring any friends as it didn’t really feel like it was for your age. 

You wondered if it would be better to have different ages at different times so it was 
quieter for the older ones. 

I mentioned that the foster carers panel would like to talk with you all or hear from 
yous. You felt other members of the group would be more confident in doing this than 
you would be. 

You didn’t feel you could talk for care visons young people as it was only your voice. 
You felt maybe we should be sending out questionnaire to young people. You felt this 
way we would hear  from more people. 

We decided we would finish early this month and chat again next month when the rest 
of the YPF group are able to join us. 


